
Coastal Quilter's Guild
Board Meeting Minutes
August 16, 2000

(Attendees: Ranell Hansen, Betty Kelley, Harlene Bailey, Gail Tinsley, Joyce Ball, Judy Stanton,
Suzy Carter, Nola Ferguson, Leslie Hogan, Lynn Laughrin, Susan West, Norah McMeeking, Beth
Jones and Michelle Peerson)

Meeting called to order by President Ranell Hansen at 7:00pm

I. Minutes of the last meeting corrected and approved. Motion by Betty Kelly
II. Committee Reports

A. Leslie Hogan gave a quilt show update, contract signed, banner/signs in the works
and the next meeting is 6/28. Ranell will address Vendor committee.

B. Programs-Susan West. We are good for the rest of the year. July is Joe
Cunningham and "The Joy of Quilting':' August is eLiNOR pEACE bAILEY on dolls.

C. Future Programs-Norah Mc Meeking. Many speakers lined up, some confirmed are
January-Ruth McDowell; February-Gwen Marsten; March-Jeanne Wells; May-Jo
Diggs; June-Syliva Einstein; October will be the challenge. Some speakers are
booked for 2002 already.

D. Workshops - Betty Kelly. 8 have signed !1P for eLiNOR pEACE bAILEY; and 10 for
Joe Cunningham. Joanne will handle sign ups for the rest of the year.

E. Community Quilts - Suzy Carter reported that the next workshop will be 7/22.
F. Nominating Committee update was given by Nola Ferguson, they have most

positions filled, need a president.
G. Library-Joyce Ball used book sale at the September meeting as the Feature of the

Month, received many donations and she will need a new assistant next year
III. Old Business

A. The quilt rack saga is now complete - the pole was found
B. Group of the Month - July will be first quilts, August-dolls, September will be the book

sale and October will be the Challenge. It was suggested that this be referred to as
the Display of the Month.

C. Scholarships - Nola Ferguson reported on the status of the scholarship fund. It was
suggested by Ranell that there be a Scholarship Committee next year. We could
expand to include the high schools.

D. IV. New Business
A. A budget not to exceed $300 for letterhead and envelopes was established
B. Ranell will be on vacation for the next General Meeting, Susan West will run the

meeting in her absence.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:10 PM
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